
 

 

 

 

October 27, 2017 
 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED IN TWO ADDITIONAL OAKLAND COUNTY 
COMMUNITIES 

 
(DETROIT) – The mandatory Boil Water Advisory issued for Bloomfield Township and 
Keego Harbor has been lifted, effective immediately. Testing has confirmed that the water 
is safe to consume and cook with, and meets all Safe Drinking Water Act regulations.  

GLWA took the precautionary measure of issuing the mandatory boil water advisory on the 
evening of Monday, October 23, 2017 when a 48-inch water transmission main broke on 14 
Mile Road between Farmington and Drake, causing a loss of water pressure in the water 
distribution system (pressure below 20 psi).  

The boil water advisory originally impacted 11 Oakland County communities. However, 
Rochester Hills and Oakland Township had their boil water advisories lifted on Thursday, 
October 26, 2017, upon receiving clear test results. 

Seven communities remain under the mandatory boil water advisory: Commerce 
Township, Farmington Hills (north of I-696), Orchard Lake Village, Walled Lake, West 
Bloomfield Township, Wixom and Novi (the area bounded by 14 Mile on the north, 8 mile 
on the south, Napier on the west and Haggerty on the east). 

It is anticipated that upon receiving a second round of clear test results GLWA will lift the 
boil water advisories for these remaining communities on Sunday, October 29, 2017. 

 


